
  

  
 

         

     19th October 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

BOCCIA EVENT – THURSDAY 23rd NOVEMBER  1:00-3:15pm – Sevenoaks School 

 

We have been invited to send along 4 pupils (2 girls and 2 boys) from Year 4 to take part in a Boccia Event on 

Thursday 23rd November from 1:00-3:15pm.  It will be held at The Sennocke Centre, Sevenoaks School .  

 

We would like to invite your child to take part in the Boccia Event.  They will need to wear school PE 

kit/school tracksuit and either plimsolls or trainers.  We are particularly looking to invite children who have not 

taken part in a school team event.  The event will be run with the support of 5 pupils from Valence School, a 

local school for children and young people with physical disabilities and complex medical needs. 

 

There may not be a member of school staff at the event so we will need volunteers to help. Please indicate when 

registering if you are able to volunteer to help supervise the children.  Parents are welcome to stay and we 

would be extremely grateful if a parent would be prepared to oversee the pupils at the event if necessary.   

 

In order for us to take part we are looking for parental support in providing lifts.  We request that if you are 

unable to drop or collect your child at the venue that you make your own arrangements with another 

family to transport your child and include the name of the person on the form.  They will need to leave 

school by 12:30pm.  

 

There is NO cost for this event but parents do need to advise us if they do not wish their child to participate in 

this event. 

 

Please click on the link to register;- https://forms.gle/x6tvswQBVNq4q7Pw6 

 

By completing this form will give permission for the teacher/adult in charge of the party to give consent on 

your behalf for any urgent medical treatment, including anaesthetic to be given. 

 

Please complete the form by Thursday 9th November. 

 

If we do not hear from you by this date then we will assume that your child is not able to participate. If we do 

not have enough players to make up a team, the event may be cancelled.  

 
Participation in school sports events is subject to pupils following the Sports Code of Conduct. Please ensure that 

you have read and understood this Code of Conduct with your child. 
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EVEN IF YOUR CHILD IS UNABLE TO TAKE PART, PLEASE COMPLETE THE QUICK TICK BOX 

ONLINE TO LET US KNOW SO WE CAN OFFER THE PLACE TO SOMEONE ELSE.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss H. Fitch    Mrs G. Lovatt-Young 

PE Co-ordinator   Headteacher  

 

 


